
March 11, 2015 
 
The meeting started with no clock.  President Marxer had "Sugar Ray" Scorboria sing "God Bless 
America", and then introduced "Sister"Linda Michalak, for the evening's prayer.  Al, as is usual, proposed 
the first fine, which was on Linda. 
Herr Marxer, made Amy the "Mystery Man" for the night.  I was among those, that didn't shake Amy's 
hand and paid for it.  I did shake most everyone's mitt, except for Leon Bergeron, who elbow bumped 
me.  He is done getting "getting the flu" from shaking everyone's hand. 
Richard Nettlow and 1st V.P. Don Killion were fined for dressing alike.  Skip Armstrong, wanted the 
President to use the microphone, as he could not hear what was going on.  Prez Marxer told Skip to 
"Stick it".   
Don Killion introduced Tom Borg as the evening's speaker.  Tom gave us tips on being a successful in 
recruiting new members.  There was a quiz on the program, and I got 100%.  Mr. Borg has worked for a 
variety of Fortune 100 companies, and attended HFCC and EMU(pre Eagle days). 
We need attendees and volunteers for the Spring Divisional meeting on Saturday, April 18, 2015.  We 
are hosting the event at the Knights of Columbus, and expecting 50-60 guests from the 12 clubs invited.   
There is a sign-up sheet at 
Al's table. 
Other things to consider: 
Gull Lake Golfing-Early May-Talk to and get your money to Patt Abbott 
Memorial Day Parade-Volunteers to hand out Peanuts-Monday, May 25 
Tiger Game-Wednesday, June 3rd-Sign up and get your money to Frank Purrington 
 
"All the news that's fit to print" 
C.F. Kane 


